Sponsors Of

Woodcreek Oaks Neighborhood Association





John A. Cooper (916) 290-1427

www.CooperRLTY.com

Team@CooperRLTY.com DRE LNC# 01448884 / 01500398 John L. Cooper (916) 662-3328

Get Your Free Home Value At

WWW.1FHV.com

1 Free Home Value.com



YOUR WOODCREEK OAKS SPONSORING LENDER



Your Roseville home has built equity. What can a new mortgage do for you? Call for your EXCLUSIVE offer as a WONA home owner!



I'm Local!

916.459.4626

Dog I occobona



MA Woodcreek Oaks



Roseville Coalition of Neighborhood Associations

Neighborhood Association Newsletter

Woodcreek Oaks Neighborhood Association

Email:

woodcreekoaksna@gmail.com Website:

http://wona.rcona.com

Board of Directors Officers Chairperson

CJ Jawahar

Vice Chairperson

Elizabeth Mathis

Secretary

Guru Niyam Seyl

Treasurer

Kimberli Maytanes

Member at Large

Jason Carrillo

Member at Large

Chuck Akers

Member at Large

Vacant

Member at Large

Vacant

Newsletter Distribution

John Cooper Sr.

Newsletter Editor Needed

The Woodcreek Oaks
Neighborhood Association has
an immediate need for a
volunteer to serve as Editor of
The Neighborhood News, the
newsletter for Woodcreek
Oaks. Please contact us at
woodcreekoaksna@gmail.com
for more information.

We are also seeking additional Association members. If you are interested, we need you!!

Upcoming Events

Monday **September 8th, 2014**, Monthly Board Meeting @ 7PM, *Silverado Middle School, Classroom CH-10*. All are welcome to attend and bring any questions, comments, or concerns regarding the Woodcreek neighborhood. Tuesday **October 7th, 2014**, Monthly Board Meeting @ 7PM, *Silverado Middle School, Classroom CH-10*.

What have we been doing?

Thank you to those who attended National Night Out! We enjoyed playing games, eating ice cream, and visiting with each other. The animal control vehicle was present for a while, followed by the Fire Dept, from Station 2, in an Engine, and finally the Police Tactical Response Vehicle. SamsClub setup a booth and donated water, Thank You!

Thanks WONA Board Members who helped to make the event possible and to those who contributed at the event as well! Now that we kind of know what we're doing, I'm looking forward to it again next year!

Class of 2015!

School is back in session. What that means for us is that throngs of kids will be out and about morning and afternoon. This can create extra distractions as there's more cars on the road and people spilling out into the street, either via the crosswalk or elsewhere. Let's stay alert and maintain the proper speed on the roads. Expect the unexpected and try to anticipate what others may do around you, to avoid problems.

Too much water

I have heard several people mention locations where they have seen excessive outdoor watering. You should Report Water Waste at http://www.roseville.ca.us/waterwaste - Your eyes and ears are essential in helping the Efficiency Division identify potential problem areas and educating our residents about unnecessary water waste.

When you see something in our neighborhood that doesn't look, or sound, right, call Roseville Police. It doesn't have to be an emergency to call them. You might be thinking that you don't want to bother them, but they are requesting us to be vigilant and let them know when something's amiss. It's amazing how an extra set of eyes, and ears, can help to keep our community safe. You can use their non-emergency phone number, 916-774-5000. Program it in your cell phone.